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Raquel Tully 

From: Paula Mer 

Sent: 

To: Raquel Tully 

Subject: RE: Telrite Corporation (TJ776) 

Thursday, August 23, 2007 11 :01 AM 

Good morning. Deposit $200 in the PSC Trust Fund for collection costs and the balance of $300 in the General Revenue Fund. 
Please provide the Clerk's Office proof of payment for documenting in Docket No. 070461-TI. Thanks. 

From: Raquel Tully 
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2007 10:24 AM 
To: Paula Isler 
Subject: 

I received a check for $500.for Telerite(TJ776) Please let me know how you would like to deposit this. 
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August 22,2007 

Paula lsler 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 070461 -TI - Telrite Corporation (TJ776) 

Dear Ms. Mer: 

Attached please find a check for $500.00 for the fine imposed against Telrite Corporation's IXC 
registration. Please post this payment to our account accordingly. 

Thanks for all of your help and patience. 

Telrite Corporation + P.O. Box 2207 + Covington, GA 3001 5 
678 202-0820 + Fax: 770 385-601 2 + www.telrite.com 



Mistv Drake 

From: 
Sent: 
To : 
Subject: 

Paula lsler [Plsler@PSC.STATE.FL.US] 
Friday, August 17, 2007 4:44 PM 
Misty.Drake@telrite.com 
Docket No. 070461-TI - Telrite Corporation (TJ776) 

Dear Ms. Drake: 

You helped me with the company's CLEC docket (No. o ~ o ~ ~ I - T X ) ,  which has 
been successfully resolved. Unfortunately, the company's IXC is in the 
same situation. 

In the IXC case, the Regulatory Assessment Fee (RAF) return form was 
mailed December 15,2006, and due by January 30,2007. When payment was 
not received, a delinquent notice was sent via certified mail on 
February 20,2007. The notice advised that payment must be made within 
15 days of receipt of the notice to avoid an automatic $500 fine. Our 
records show the notice was delivered on February 22,2007, and signed 
for by Lindsay I. (I could not read the last name) (copy attached). 
This meant the last day to pay to avoid the automatic fine was March 9, 
2007. The company's payment was postmarked April 5,2007. This means 
the $500 fine is applicable. 

I wanted to give you a heads up to let you know that the Order imposing 
the $500 fine against the company's IXC registration is supposed to be 
issued either today or Monday, August 20th. Since the fee has been paid 
in full, the company only owes the $500 fine. It will have 21 days from 
issuance of the order to pay the fine. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thanks for all your help. 

Paula Isler 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
(850) 413-6502-Phone 
(850) 413-6503-Fax 
PIsler@psc.state.fl.us 
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